Highlights - Finance Committee Meeting April 2017

Highlights:
1. We reviewed financial reports for March 2017.  Thru end of March 2017, our operating expenses have exceeded our operating income by $22,114.
 
2. Mortgage for 2 Division Avenue has been refinanced.  Proceeds to the church were $26,156.18.  The finance committee recommends using these proceeds for the General Fund.

3. AYAEM account has been moved over to the Pass Thru Fund report.

4. 2016 Audit has been completed. (Further details in Audit Committee Report)

5. Meeting set with Edward Jones on June 3rd to set up sweep account.  (Further details in Investment Committee Report)

6. [bookmark: _GoBack]End of year (2016) discrepancies have been settled with the Welcoming Committee.  We worked out the differences, and the balances captured on the Treasurer’s Report (Pass Thru YTD) are accurate.  Money that was due to be turned over to the Church at Year End 2016 will be reflected on the April 2017 report.  (This also applies to St. Claire’s Guild…April 2017 report will show true YTD balances).

